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May 4, 1995 

 

 

TO:  Assassination Records Review Board and Staff 

 

FROM: Sheryl Walter 

 

RE:  Attached memorandum from the White House on Hatch Act 

provisions governing executive branch employee activity 

in incumbent Presidential re-election campaigns 

 

 

The attached memorandum from the White House counsel's office provides guidance for 

all executive branch employees regarding the range of permissible activities related to the 

re-election campaign of an incumbent President.   I am disseminating this to all Board members 

and staff at the request of the White House to ensure that everyone is aware of what the law 

requires should anyone find themselves affected by it.   Please let me know if you have any 

questions. 

 


